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May 26, 2020 

Mr. Patrick Van Rossem 
Project Manager 
National Grid 
175 East Old Country Road 
Hicksville, NY 11801 

Re: Supplemental Remedial Investigation Report 
Metropolitan Former MGP 
Site #224046 

Dear Mr. Van Rossem: 

The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (Department) and 
the New York State Department of Health (NYSDOH) have reviewed the revised 
Supplemental Remedial Investigation (SRI) Report for the Former Metropolitan Works 
MGP site, submitted by AECOM on behalf of National Grid, dated May 11, 2020. Upon 
review, it has been determined that the revised report has addressed all comments 
previously discussed. The revised report is hereby approved. Please ensure that copies 
are sent to all the necessary repositories. Please initiate a Feasibility Study for the site 
and submit the Feasibility Study Report to the Department within 180 days of receipt of 
this correspondence. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 518-402-2029 or email: 
greta.white@dec.ny.gov.  

Sincerely, 

Greta White, P.G. 
Project Manager 
Remedial Action Bureau C 
Division of Environmental Remediation 
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CC: T. Leissing, National Grid 
       M. McCabe, AECOM 
       P. Cox, AECOM 
       J. Alonzo, DeMaximis 
       D. Eaton, NYSDEC 

J. Brown, NYSDEC 
S. Berninger, NYSDOH 
S. Karpinski, NYSDOH 
S. McLaughlin, NYSDOH 

 
 




